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Research Analysis 

 

HJR 1084, as introduced, brings to a vote of the people a resolution that would prohibit the state 

from aiding in the enforcement of the provisions of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care 

Act of 2010 and any subsequent amendments to the act. The measure permits the Attorney 

General to bring action against a person or entity causing harm to a person or business through 

the implementation of the PPACA. Furthermore, a tax deduction will be available to Oklahoma 

taxpayers that incur a tax penalty under the PPACA. The measure prohibits the state or any 

political subdivision of the state from establishing a health care exchange and from conducting or 

participating in an involuntary maternal, infant, and early childhood in-home visitation under the 

PPACA.  
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Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2014 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

